
 

 

 

                                                                                                      

 

  December 16, 2020 

 

To: Mayor and Members of City Council      202002168 

 

From: Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

 

Subject: LANGDON FARM ROAD PLAN 

 

Reference Document #202002010 

 

The Council at its session on November 9, 2020 referred the following item for review and report: 

 

MOTION, submitted by Councilmember Mann, WE MOVE that the City 

administration, in light of a recent fatality on Langdon Farm Road, immediately work 

with Pleasant Ridge Neighborhood representatives to develop a plan to remedy the 

documented safety issues along this heavily travelled road. (STATEMENT 

ATTACHED). 

 

The Department of Transportation and Engineering (DOTE) designed two pavement marking 

options for Langdon Farm Road for the Pleasant Ridge Community Council’s consideration.  The 

DOTE Street Rehabilitation Program has Langdon Farm Road and other Pleasant Ridge streets 

on the list for calendar year 2022; however, due to recent accidents on Langdon Farm Road, 

DOTE is moving the Langdon Farm Road rehabilitation project into calendar year 2021.  Pleasant 

Ridge will decide in the near future which pavement option is preferred. 

 

 

 

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      John B. 
cc:  John S. Brazina, Director, Transportation and Engineering 

 
 


